
Are you interested in being a Research 
Assistant? 

Dr. Hairui Liu, from the Faculty of Kinesiology and Applied 
Health, is looking for two Research Assistant’s for his upcoming 

Research Project:

An Investigation of Skills, Tactical Knowledge, and Game 
Performance Transfer in Badminton

Students who major in Physical Education or 
Kinesiology are encouraged to apply!

You would need to be available on M/W/F 9:30 – 10:20 am (Fall Term)

To find out more details, click here!

https://www.northstarats.com/University-of-Winnipeg/Research-Assistant-An-Investigation-of-Skills-Tactical-Knowledge-and-Game-Performance-Transfer-in-Badminton/68627
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